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Randalls Good Neighbor Program 

 

We have been advised that Randalls has downsized and grandfathered 

their Good Neighbor Program from which non-profits are given 15% of 

all money spent by our members when they shop there. However, the 

Friends of the Library are grandfathered in and may continue to raise 

funds from this program. If you are already registered in the program, 

just continue to check out the way you normally do. 
 

If you are not already registered in the program and would like to be:  

1. Go to good.neighbor@randalls.com  

2. Put in your name, the phone number you use when you check out 

at Randalls store, and our charity number 14050.  
 

They will then link your number to the charity.  

Thank you for helping to continue to raise funds in this way to support 

our wonderful library. 
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